
From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
To: "David J. Adkins"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "Mann, Ryan"; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Mike Shoemaker; Jacob Laird; Kimberly M. Wilson
Subject: RE: proposed work plan, Devon Energy - Doc Holliday 32 State Com 1
Date: Friday, April 20, 2018 10:55:00 AM
Attachments: 20180222091025365.pdf
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RE: Devon * Doc Holliday 32 State COM #1 * 30-015-41145 * 2RP-4547
 
Hello all,
 
This location is upon federal surface and involves State Land Office mineral rights. So, unless I am
mistaken on this info, both of those parties should have been included on this work plan submittal
and have thus been included now.
 
With that being said the work plan is approved by OCD as written.  
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact Mike Bratcher and/or
myself in the District II Office.
 
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 
 

From: David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 9, 2018 9:42 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Mike Shoemaker <mike.shoemaker@dvn.com>; Jacob Laird <jlaird@talonlpe.com>; Kimberly M.
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Wilson <kwilson@talonlpe.com>
Subject: proposed work plan, Devon Energy - Doc Holliday 32 State Com 1
 
Mike and Crystal,
 
Attached please find our work plan for the above referenced project submitted on behalf of Devon
Energy.  Thank you in advance for your time and consideration in this matter.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
David J. Adkins
District Manager Artesia
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4022
Cell: 575.441.4835
Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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